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Editor’s note

Our last issue for 2018 is a symbolic one as the Journal moves
on to article processing charges (APCs) from 2019. For the past
year and a half, the JGH (Journal of Gastroenterology and Hepa-
tology) Foundation has generously supported APCs for all arti-
cles. The JGH Foundation continues to support APCs by full fee
waiver or a discount for authors from developing countries. Cas-
caded articles from the JGH continue to enjoy a full fee waiver
until the end of 2019.

Up to now, we have received indexing from the Directory
of Open Access Journals, Embase (Elsevier), and PubMed via
PMC deposit (NLM). Our Publishing team from Wiley is working
very hard to obtain further indexing in the shortest possible time.
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We will continue publishing every two months, and the
first issue for 2019 will be in February 2019.

We have had many submissions to the journal over the
second half of 2018, with several high-quality articles submitted
and published. I look forward to your continued support for the
new year, 2019.

KL Goh
Department of Medicine, University of Malaya,
Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
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